
 

 
Report of LAPSA 

 

 

Meeting on 24/09 

● Brainstorming on the CAPS Collab.  

○ LinkedIn photos and training 

○ Help on Career Planning for LAPSA members 

 

Brunch on the 23/09 

• A few people came to meet the LAPSA executives and talk about the Liberal Arts 

Program. 

• We are working to reach out to more of our members when planning events to 

attract more students.  

 

Finance Related 

• We are reworking on the budget. 

 

Communication Related 

• Still working on the creation of our Facebook page. 

• Working on the LAPSA logo and the making of the sweatshirts. 

 

Student Life Related 

● Will contact the administration to be able to use the McGill logo on the LAPSA 

sweatshirt.  

 

Miscellaneous  

• Outreaching to first years in their seminars. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lucas Duchatellier (he/they/she) 

VP Student Life 

 

Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University 
855 Sherbrooke Street West    
Leacock B-12 
Montreal, Quebec  H3A 2T7 
 

Tel: (514) 398-1993 
Fax: (514) 398-4431 

http://www.ausmcgill.com 


